


The USGS Upper Midwest 
Environmental Sciences Center will 
be holding a public open house on 
Saturday, September 9 from
10 AM to 4 PM. This is an 
opportunity to see how learning in 
STEM - Science, Technology, 
Engineering, and Math - builds the 
knowledge and problem solving skills 
needed to find creative solutions for 
society’s challenges.

For more information, please contact 
the USGS at (608) 783-6451.


